
 

 
 

Official ​Meeting Minutes from September 10, 2019 meeting 
Accepted at the October 1, 2019 Meeting 

 
Steve Forrest called the September 10th  meeting at the Forrest Residence to order at 6:45 

 
● Treasurer's Report- ​Current balance $16,889.02.  Annual Tucker payment was made. 

There was a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report by Steve Forrest and seconded by 
Mike Poulin. It was voted on ​unanimously to accept. 

 
● Secretary's Report-​The April  meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted as read, 

by Mike Poulin and seconded by Dale Sutherland.  It was voted on ​unanimously to 
accept.  

Trails 
● Tucker is currently at Get-Sno getting service and warranty items addressed.  Open 

discussion regarding items. 
● John Whalen property going into a land trust.  Supports club and wants letter in land trust 

so trail is not lost. 
● USDA grant needs an update.  If there is a letter from a local business with hudge 

improvements they may not look for periodic updates. 
● One person wants to bypass traffic away from church on Sunday mornings. 
● Huk re-route  
● Weekend of the 21st  bridge on bypass getting done 
● Widen government field bridge is next a gate would be very helpful. 
● Tim Park signing off on projects to help get funding. 
● Sept 21st trail work.  Food as an incentive.  Shoot for 2:00 after party. 

 
 
President’s Report 

● Cider Days is coming up soon.  Start thinking about baskets.  
● Open discussion regarding Gun Raffle idea and TMA raffle 

 
 

 



 

 
Next meeting October 1st  2019​ at the Forrest Residence 
 
Meeting was called to a close at 7:40  by Steve Forrest. 

 
Prepared By: 
Michael McAtee, Secretary 
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432 
mdmcatee88@gmail.com 

 


